
From: Baroumand, Soraya 
Sent: Sunday, August 15, 2010 2:33 PM 
To: Ash, Margaret 
Subject: RE: CHEVRON TR 13-25-597 
 
Will do!  (working on whiting at moment, reviewing your email and getting status changed from “in 
process” to approved”. 
 
 
From: Ash, Margaret  
Sent: Sunday, August 15, 2010 2:30 PM 
To: Baroumand, Soraya 
Subject: RE: CHEVRON TR 13-25-597 
 
Soraya, 
 
Just make sure he fixes everything in quickly and sends photo documentation.  This should happen in les 
than 2 weeks.   
 
Margaret A. Ash 
Manager Field Inspection Unit 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
Office: (303) 894-2100 Ext. 5110 
Fax: (303) 894-2109 
Cell: (303) 548-6298  
margaret.ash@state.co.us 
 
From: Baroumand, Soraya  
Sent: Friday, August 13, 2010 4:40 PM 
To: Ash, Margaret 
Subject: FW: CHEVRON TR 13-25-597 
 
I contacted Brad Moss of Williams shortly after speaking with you.  He was thankful that this was 
brought to their attention before it got worse and said that  they were going to correct this as soon as 
possible.   
 
I listed this as a violation inspection (inadequate freeboard and erosion issue) but not as an NOAV.   (was 
that okay?)  I’ll remain in contact with him regarding  corrective action compliance. 
 
From: Baroumand, Soraya  
Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2010 6:25 PM 
To: 'brad.moss@williams.com'; 'michael.gardner@williams.com'; 'brandon.baker@williams.com' 
Subject: CHEVRON TR 13-25-597 
 
Here is the inspection report complete with pictures.   
 
Soraya Baroumand 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
Environmental Protection Specialist I, Northwest Region 
PO Box 364, Silt CO 81652 
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office: 970-876-9910 
cell: 970-620-3277 
fax: 970-876-2523 
email: soraya.baroumand@state.co.us 
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